
 
P.O. Box 10, Kahnawake, QC J0L 1B0 
Tel: 450-638-3930    Fax: 450:638-4634 

www.kmhc.ca 

 
 
 
  
 

KMHC Announces End to COVID-19 Outbreak 
  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 28, Onerahtokha/April 2025) Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre (KMHC) is pleased to advise the public that the COVID-19 outbreak within its Long 
Term Care units has officially ended. 
  
Regular visits have now resumed in both units. The Short Term Care unit was not affected by the 
outbreak. 
 
The outbreak was declared on 9, Onerahtókha/April, 2025. 
  
KMHC wishes to thank staff, visitors and residents for their cooperation in helping limit and 
contain the outbreak. “Most of our residents are vaccinated, which really helped lessen the 
effects of the virus,” said Director of Nursing and Community Care Robin Guyer. “However, we 
will always remain vigilant and will always take all necessary actions to mitigate any outbreaks.” 
  
“The fact that outbreaks can still occur should be a reminder that anyone who has any cold or 
flu-like symptoms should always avoiding visiting residents,” she added. “And simple actions 
like hand washing are still very effective at stopping the spread of these viruses.” 
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For further information, contact: 
Joe Delaronde or Simona Rosenfield 
KMHC Public Relations & Communications 
450-638-3930 ext. 2301, or communications@kmhc.ca. 
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